MYANMAR

With reference to your emails of 4 December 2007 regarding risk profile for short-chained chlorinated paraffins and risk management evaluation for commercial octabromodiphenyl ether, pentachlorobenzene, alpha hexachlorocyclo hexane and beta hexachlorocyclohexane, we would like to inform you that Myanmar neither export nor import these chemicals. We do not use them either.
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